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Dear Sir/Madam,

T represent the Bloomsbury Association.

We have received notice that an application has been lodged by Centro Planning Consultancy on behalf of
Central London Investments Ltd under s96A of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 in respect of
amendments to the underground hotel proposals at 112A Great Russell Street, London. The original

planning permission (ref:2015/3605/P) was approved in November 2016.

The Bloomsbury Association object to this application and I attach a Report in support of that objection.



